
 

 

 
Memo 
Date: November 7, 2024 

 
To: MeF Vendors 

 
From: Montana Department of Revenue 

Subject: 2024 ATS Testing Opening Date 

The Montana Department of Revenue has opened for 2024 ATS Testing. 

The Department is accepting test submissions for: 

☒E-File 
☐ Individual Income Tax 
☒Corporate Income Tax 

              ☒Pass-Through Entities 
☐ Estate/Trust/Fiduciary 

 
We will post additional notices as we become ready to test other 2024 tax forms. Please contact 
the MeF Testing Coordinators at dormeftest@mt.gov if you have any questions or concerns. 

 
You will not be authorized to submit returns until you’ve completed development and testing. 

 
You must have your first test submission in by December 16, 2024. 

If you need to make any changes to your LOI please submit an amended LOI for review and 
approval to dore-services@mt.gov. 
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